Professional Development Committee Report

The professional development committee met on Tuesday 9/12/23. We discussed our charge.
The parameters of the professional development scholarship. Since we are getting new
committee members, we decided to table the final decisions for the charge to the next meeting
then we will send changes and recommendations to the senate for a vote.



	Professional Development Committee Report

